
Dear Senators and Representatives: 
 
Senate Bill 941 is an exercise in futility. As written, it will not stop felons or others from 
obtaining firearms. It will be overly burdensome and unworkable to legitimate gun 
sellers, gun shop owners, and the state police agency. It is, in fact, defacto gun 
registration. 
 
VOTE NO. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
David H. Ott DC PC 
141 E 15th Avenue 
Eugene, OR 97401 
Phone 541-343-1011 
Fax 541-653-9480  
 


